
A pandemic. A global uprising for racial justice. What a challenging year it’s been for all of us. 

Through it all, you built firm foundations for local families. Your gifts during our 2019-2020 

fiscal year directly impacted 735 families. Plus, your generosity made it possible for us to 

adapt when crises arose. Enclosed you’ll see a sneak peek of your impact—and be sure to view 

your complete Annual Report at tchabitat.org/everything.

You know home is more important now than ever before. And despite massive disruption, 

you stepped up so 105 families could buy homes with Habitat. Your donations also brought 

us within $2 million of hitting our five-year $55 million goal for the Multiplying the Impact 

campaign. More importantly, your support has doubled the number of families buying homes 

with Habitat. Incredible!

And your generosity kept on coming. When stay-at-home orders were enacted this spring, 

we launched the At Home Fund to do two things: protect Habitat homeowners experiencing 

financial hardship, and continue expanding homeownership when it’s needed most. Your gifts 

support families in crisis right now and help us prepare for the eviction and foreclosure crises 

on the horizon.

Home is 
Everything

Dear Friend,



The importance of home has come into sharp focus this year in many ways—especially 

around racial equity. In Minnesota, three in four White families own homes, compared to one 

in four Black families. Racist policies created that chasm, and it will take hard work to close it. 

But this Habitat community is all about seeing a challenge, drawing up plans, and getting to 

work to solve it. Thank you for joining us on this journey of learning from the past to build a 

brighter future.

You create home, and home is everything. Thank you.

Chris Coleman
President & CEO

John Walbrun
Chair, Board of Directors

P.S. See your generosity in action, including videos of Habitat families, in your Annual Report 

at tchabitat.org/everything.


